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Commanders Corner 

Greetings, 

 In 1919 the American Legion was founded on four pillars: Veterans Affairs & 

Rehabilitation, National Security, Americanism and Children & Youth,. Each of 

these pillars encompasses a variety of programs that benefit our nation’s veterans, its ser-

vicemembers, their families, the youth of America and ordinary citizens. These programs and 

the men and women who take the time to perform them allow the American Legion to make a 

difference on the local, state and national levels. It’s who we are and what we do. There is no 

Me in the heart of a true Legion member. It’s all about what We can do to make our nation 

better. 

May God bless our Legion Family 

For God and Country 

Henry Lingo Post Commander 

Vietnam Veteran and Friend 

Entertainment 
 
Jan 3rd Twangcasters         Feb 7 Shake My Nerves 

Jan 10 Notingham                Feb 14 Twangcasters 

Jan 17 Friction                      Feb 21   Friction 

Jan 24 Shake My Nerves    Feb 28 Notingham 

Jan 31 Incahoots 

 

Just a reminder this is the beginning of the new year and we shall be checking member ship 
cards for 2020 and if are not renewing that night you will be paying $5.00 for the Entertain-
ment. 
I want to wish you a safe winter with health and safe driving. 
 
PDC Barbara Bushaw 
2nd Vice Commander  Entertainment Committee  
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Auxiliary  

Hello, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a joyful New Year.  What a whirl-

wind year it’s been!  I would like to thank all the Auxiliary members who donate 

their time, effort, and money with all the events and fundraising this past year, 

without YOU we couldn’t have:  

Stocked the Burlington VA food pantry six times! 

Participated in two parades supporting our Veterans. 

Collected and donated school supplies to community schools. 

Participated and donated over $700 to Relay for Life. 

Donated $400 to the Chittenden Emergency food shelf. 

Held first Post 91 ‘Octoberfest’ 

Supported the Vermont Remembers Run by handing out water to runners/ruckers. 

Donated to the White River Junction VA Gift shop. 

Supported the Family Readiness Group with snacks during Veteran & Family Apple picking. 

Donated six move in kits for the Canal Street Veterans Place. 

Held Christmas party for children and grandchildren of Veterans and Military families. 

Donated four stuffed Christmas stockings for Veterans. 

Thank you all for supporting Post 91 and I look forward to an even more successful 2020.  We 

are always looking for volunteers and always have fun in whatever were doing.  Give us a try!  

Be on the lookout for the monthly Auxiliary Newsletter and Stall Street News with upcoming 

events and news and find us on Facebook – American Legion Auxiliary Unit 91 Colchester Vt or 

our website at vtpost91.org 

Deb Voyer 

Auxiliary Commander 
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Sons of the American Legion  

Greetings!  

The New Year is finally upon us! Where does the time go!  As we close in on the 

end of the year, we are asking you to send your membership renewals in as 

quickly as you can. We are still 50% below our totals for the year, so timing is 

now. If you have any changes since last renewal, please include them.  You can stop by the 

Post and pay, or mail a check to SAL, American Legion Post 91; 3650 Roosevelt Hwy, Colches-

ter, VT 05446. Please don’t delay. 

We are looking for members to do some volunteer work as necessary. If you can spare a couple 

hours every month or so, please let me know. 

We hope you all have a very blessed and Merry Christmas, and Happy Holiday Season. I look 

forward to seeing you soon. Please feel free to contact me with any questions, comments or 

complaints. I am here to help the Sons be a strong, positive aspect of the American Legion.  

May you and yours have a blessed and Happy New Year! See you soon.  

Mike Felber  
Commander, Post 91  
Sons of the American Legion  

Color Guard 

 We had a busy Nov. Dec. showing the colors and firing salutes on Veterans day 

and at Wreaths across America. We also provided a color guard at three immi-

gration ceremonies where immigrants became new citizens. With all the Legion 

Family pitching in the Thanksgiving dinner was a great success. You are invited 

to come join us for 2020. It is a very rewarding experience and our service is al-

ways appreciated wherever we go. 

For God and Country 

Denis Berthiaume 

Color Guard Commander 
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Thursday evening dinners 

Dinner is served every Thursday from 5:30 to 7:00 

Volunteers from different parts of the Legion Family are responsible each week: 

1st Thursday - The Sons 

2nd Thursday - Legionnaires 

3rd Thursday - The Auxiliary 

4th Thursday - The Color Guard 

5th  Thursday - Legion Family 

Sunday Breakfast 

Breakfast is served each Sunday morning from 9:00 to 11:30 

Volunteers from each Legion Family are responsible for breakfast each week 

1st Sunday - The Auxiliary 

2nd Sunday - Legionnaires 

3rd Sunday - The Sons 

4th Sunday - The Color Guard 

5th Sunday - Legion Family 

Lunch served Monday through Friday 11:00 to 2:00 

Pub Food Fridays 5:30 to 7:00 

 

Public Welcome 

 

Hours of operation  Mon. 10:00am-8:00pm Tues.-Thurs. & Sat. 10:00am - 10:00pm 

                                           Fri. 10:00am—11:00pm Sun. 9:30am – 8:00pm 

Phone Number: 802 872-7622 

E-mail address: vtalpost91@gmail.com 

Mailing Address: 3560 Roosevelt Hwy, Colchester VT 05446 

Kitchen and waitress staffs for Sunday breakfast and Thursday dinners are all volunteers. Please be pa-

tient, respectful and appreciative of the service they provide for the club and patrons 


